Post Busan – Finalising the Common Standard
Chair Brian Hammond

Brian introduced his paper which had recently been circulated and outlined the agreements so far and what is still needed.

The paper was acknowledged as a first draft but WP-STAT wanted further time to consult as did DCD with their Transparency Team.  Alasdair encouraged a timely response and Brian explained the reasons for the tight timetable and that using the Cookham TAG group was an opportunity to engage wider stakeholders.

Detailed consultation on the Common Standard was ongoing.  Representatives from the Partner Countries and the Building Block emphasised the IATI Standard was already a compromise and this must be a minimum in the Common Standard.  Canada and GIZ (Germany) cautioned that we need to be engaging a wider audience including emerging economies.  Brian acknowledged this and explained that the IATI SC in April had agreed there should be a twin-track approach with wider stakeholders.  Agreeing the IATI Standard had extensive consultation.
There was tension about the timetable for agreeing the Standard and the elements still to be concluded.  There was mixed opinion on this some expressing caution and others keen for it to be as ambitious as possible.

Brian concluded that this had been a useful discussion involving a wider constituency and looked forward to written comments on his paper by Tuesday, 22nd May latest.  A further meeting will be held on 5 June aiming to agree a Common Standard for endorsement at the WP-EFF in late June.
